June 2, 2020

To ESC and District Testing Coordinator Addressed:

This communication is to inform you that a Student Assessment Division Stakeholder Survey is now

administration, we're asking you to provide your opinion about the support you have received from the Student Assessment Division of TEA. Your feedback is an important element to the ongoing improvements the division addresses toward making the Texas Assessment program the best in the country.

The survey should take you no more than 10 minutes to complete. To gather broad feedback, we are asking district testing coordinators to please share the survey link below and a personal invitation to all campus testing coordinator s you oversee as well as test administrators of any Texas assessment program during the past school year.

Survey Link: https://tea.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV\_9og4TfVKyktaO2x

Please forward this communication to others and provide your feedback by completing the survey on or before June 26, 2020. Participation in the survey is voluntary and the results are confidential to the extent permissible by law.

We are grateful to be working alongside you for the benefit of Texas students. Thank you for sharing your opinion, and please contact the Student Assessment Division Help Desk with

Sincerely,

**Texas Education Agency**